
 

Thank you golfers for making 2016 a 

successful season, the final day for golf 

is Friday November 18th.  If the weather 

breaks for an extended period staff will 

evaluate re-opening.  We look forward 

to seeing you early in 2017 for another 

prolonged season.  Like our Facebook 

page for course updates and holiday 

sales.  If you have any questions, 

comments or feedback please contact 

me directly at 

jeff.plasschaert@appleton.org.  

It is never too early to think spring, 

Jeff 



 

OFF SEASON HOURS 

Black Friday Sales 

November 25th and 26th 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

Holiday Sales 

December 2nd and 9th 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

December 15th and 16th 10:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

December 17th 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

Or by appointment jeff.plasschaert@appleton.org  


